Ranked Choice Voting is a superior, more democratic method. It eliminates the spoiler effect, provides elected officials a majority,
and provides an efficient way for the electorate to choose among multiple options.

SB 791, while it falls short of full adoption, will allow Oregonians statewide to experience Ranked Choice Voting, as citizens of
Benton county already have - so say nothing of Maine and various localities around the country.



